
 
 

NOTICE 
AMENDMENTS TO NIGHT CLUBS AND LOUNGES LICENSING PROVISIONS  

 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2) – April 16, 2024 

 
On April 16, 2024, the City of Vaughan Committee of the Whole (2) will consider and receive input from 
the public on a staff report that proposes to amend the City’s Business Licensing By-law with respect to the 
following:  
 
In the Business Licensing By-law: 

• to clarify that where a night club intends to also operate as an eating establishment, subject to 
licensing provisions, such ancillary use must be permitted under the City’s Zoning By-law, as 
amended; 

• to add that upon application, or renewal of Nightclub or Lounge Licence, the applicant needs to 
provide the following: 
 a letter from the property owner or authorized property manager stating that the business 

has been or will be allowed to operate; 
 proof in a manner satisfactory to the Chief Licensing Officer of a valid certificate of general 

commercial liability insurance, in the amount of at least $2,000,000; and 
 upon request from the Chief Licensing Officer, a copy of the executed lease for the property 

upon which the business operates be provided. 
 

The public is invited to provide comments with respect to this matter at the meeting: 
 

DATE & TIME OF LIVE STREAM HEARING: 
 

April 16, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. 
 

Persons can attend in person or virtually. Learn more at 
vaughan.ca/Council. 

A live stream of the meeting is available at vaughan.ca/LiveCouncil. 
 

Please submit written comments by mail or email 
to: City of Vaughan 

Office of the City Clerk 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, 

ON L6A 1T1 
 

clerks@vaughan.ca 
 

http://www.vaughan.ca/Council
http://www.vaughan.ca/LiveCouncil
mailto:clerks@vaughan.ca


To make an electronic deputation at the meeting please contact the Office at the City Clerk at 
clerks@vaughan.ca or Access Vaughan 905-832-2281. 

 
Written comments or requests to make a deputation must be received by noon on the last business 

day before the meeting. 
 
 

The agenda for this meeting will be available on the City’s website at vaughan.ca. If approved by 
Committee, the proposed amendments will be presented at the Council meeting of February 21, 2024. 

 
For additional information, please contact Rudi Czekalla-Martinez by email at rudi.czekalla- 
martinez@vaughan.ca or by phone at 905-832-2281, ext. 8782. 

 
TODD COLES 
City Clerk 
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